
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER 17 JULY 2020 

Thanks to you all for entrusting us all with your precious children. The return to school has been 

nothing less than glorious with the sounds and sights of happy play and laughter resounding 

through the school. 

Our thoughts are with the families still at home and we look forward to welcoming you back as 

soon as you are able. Enjoy our online offerings in the meantime. 

Everyone please read important communication from the Management Committee attached. 

 

TIMES 

Arrival: 7.45 – 8.30am (gate will be locked at 8.30am so please come by 8.30am latest) 

Home time: 12 noon – Red group 

                   12.10pm – Yellow group 

 12.20pm – Lavender group 

 12.30pm – Blue and Green group 

 12.45pm – Gr R 

Please be prompt as pickup is at the gate and this will avoid congestion. Thank you! 

 

THEMES 

GR R: The Wonderful World of Dr Seuss    

BLUE & GREEN: South Africa 

RED, YELLOW & LAVENDER: Nursery Rhymes  

 

ACTIVITY PACKS 

Activity packs for the families who have chosen online learning will be available from Elvis from 

9am on Monday morning. He is here from 8am – 4pm daily and you may collect your pack any 

time. 

 

PROTOCOL: 

We will be enforcing the rules to keep everyone at Greenpark safe and so the following will 

apply –  

• Parent questionnaire must be checked and responded to every morning(see attached) 

• No entry without masks 

• Temperatures taken on arrival(for everyone) and at hometime(for children) 

• On entrance you will remove children’s masks and visors will be available for every child.  
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• No parents will be allowed in the school grounds, other than to drop off their children.   

• Hand washing using soap and at appropriately distanced basins will happen regularly 

during the day.  

• Children will be assigned to a group or activity indoors or out.   

• Hand washing will be encouraged after activities.  

• Equipment will be cleaned after each use.  

• Classes will be disinfected continuously throughout the morning and sanitized daily. 

• Any child who appears unwell will be isolated and will need to be fetched at once. 

• At home time, parents will queue on the pavement and your child will be handed to you at 

the gate. 

• There is no need to send sanitizer to school with your child. 

We have applied the above plan this week and it seems to work really well. 

 

STAFF NEWS 

Miss B is isolating for 2 weeks as a family member has tested positive. She tested negative and 

will be assisting Marilyn Elsworth with online teaching. 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 

Can everyone please return their library books and Gr R please make sure your Abacus Maths 

books are returned if you are back at school. 

 

CLAMBER CLUB AND PLAYBALL 

Both Clamber Club and Playball are returning next week. Please see the attached letter from 

Clamber Club. 

 

ICE LOLLIES AND PIZZA 

Please pay for ice-lollies and pizza for Term 2. As we don’t want to handle money unnecessarily, 

we are asking all groups to pay upfront for the term. 

Cost: R145 

Our Snapscan QR code is at the gate every morning and afternoon. 

 

 

 


